
 
 
 
 

                TAGORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
                                                                           VASANT VIHAR, NEW DELHI-57          
 

                    CIRCULAR FOR CLASSES NURSERY TO XII 

   TIS/ VV/ 2025-26/088                                 September 2025 

Dear Parent 

It gives us great pleasure to announce our forthcoming Founder’s Day Celebration. 

To mark this significant day, the students of Classes VI to XII will present a play titled “Once Upon a Lamp,” a creative twist on the 

celebrated Arabian Night’s tale, “Aladdin and the Magic Lamp.”  It will be held on Friday, 05 December and                                                   

Saturday, 06 December 2025 at the school premises. To facilitate the production of this grand event, a token contribution of ₹1000/- 

per student will be added to the October fee bill. The invitation for the biennial will be sent soon. 

We look forward to your participation and witnessing the culmination of the students’ hard work and dedication over the past few 

months as they present “Once Upon a Lamp”.  

 

Ms. Jyotika Jakhar 
Principal 

 


